Breton, Mary B

From: Eric Ritchie <eritchie@sargent.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 11:16 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Please Vote Against California's Advanced Clean Trucks Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Air Quality Bureau Cayting,

These rules present significant challenges in an arena that we (society as a whole) is not prepared for such a whole scale change. Clean Energy has the support of many in the construction, trucking and trades industries, however it needs to be fully planned an infrastructure in place for it to be effective. The cart is a huge distance ahead of the horse on this one. Maine has the ability to manage for Mainers, set our own standards and timetables, and not allow California rule makers to govern our great state. Let's slow down and take a measured, common sense, thoughtful approach moving forward.

Sincerely,

Eric Ritchie 87 Evergreen Dr Hermon, ME 04401 eritchie@sargent.us